
 
 
 

 

New Hope-Solebury School District 
Acceptance, Inclusion, and No Place for Hate Ad Hoc Committee 

April 20, 7:30 pm 
Upper Elementary School LGI 

 
Attendance 
 
There were approximately 8 people in attendance.  
 
The meeting was called to order by Dr. Yanni at 7:38PM. 
 
The meeting minutes from the February 21, 2017 meeting were approved. 
 
 

Old Business 
 

 The following items were reviewed: 
o Resource repository 
o No Place for Hate Update—Moving forward with initiative for SY 

2017-2018. 
 

New Business 
 

 Dr. Yanni discussed Rachel’s Challenge and that it will be funded via a donor. 
 Dr. Yanni indicated that we would spend the next (and final meeting of the 

year) action planning for SY 2017-2018.  During this meeting we 
brainstormed ideas to promote acceptance and inclusion: 

o Focus for each month—Autism Awareness, Dyslexia Awareness, etc. 
   

 
Dr. Yanni adjourned the meeting at 8:16PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Dr. Steve Yanni 
Superintendent  


